
 

            Bulletin: 23-23 

TO: All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Andy Jackson, Product Manager, Louvers   

DATE: June 5, 2023 

SUBJECT: Miami-Dade Louvered Penthouses—New NOAs  
 

 
Miami-Dade County Notice of Acceptance (NOA) for louvered penthouse models ESD-635PD and 
EHH-601PD expires on June 19, 2023. We have been issued new NOA numbers and anticipate formal 
approval of these new NOA numbers prior to the expiration of the current. 
 
 

Model Current (Expiring) NOA New NOA 

ESD-635PD 18-0314.01 23-0425.01 

EHH-601PD 18-0314.02 23-0425.02 

 
 
The latest iterations of the applicable building codes required changes in how this type of product is 
structurally analyzed. The results of said latest structural analysis led to non-cosmetic product design 
changes as well as changes to how optional roof curbs are anchored to the building structure and how 
the louvered penthouses are anchored to roof curbs. 
 
Any orders currently in our backlog with a scheduled ship date after June 18, 2023, will be labeled with 
the respective new Miami-Dade NOA number. We encourage you and your customers to review the 
latest Miami-Dade NOA documents which will detail the new installation methods of both the optional 
roof curb as well as the louvered penthouse(s) to the curb. All relative product submittal details will be 
updated and available on www.greenheck.com by that time. 
 
Please contact Louver customer support at 1-800-373-4866 or e-mail louvers@greenheck.com with 
questions. 
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